
UBC E association of university and college employees 

Lynne Warneboldt 
Personnel Administration 
.Employee Relations 
Campus Mail 

Dear Ms. Warneboldt: 

December 2, l981 

We recently received two new appointment notices, both of which 
do not have dues authorization forms. Please send us these signed forms 
as soon as possible . 

Christine Anne Mullen - monthly 
Charlotte Stevenson - hourly 

I appreciate your co~operation in this matter. 

Yours truly, 

Wendy Bice 
Union Co-ordinator 
AUCE local I 

2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, B.C., V6T 1V6 Telephone (604) 224-2308 


